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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

 Next term, we welcome Mrs Jackie Byrne the new Principal of Emmaus. We wish her 
many blessings and may God bless her in her leadership position. 

 Emmaus staff will participate in a Professional Learning day on Monday 15th July. 
They will learn about ways to teach students with additional needs. 

 On Tuesday 16th July, students begin Term 3. 
 On Thursday 18th July, there will be a  WELCOME MASS for Mrs Jackie Byrne, our 

new Principal starting in Term 3. Please attend.  
 Thank you to the families who attended the Art Expo on Monday afternoon. This was 

another opportunity to develop Parent Partnerships. Congratulations to Mrs Bailey, 
Mrs Filletti and Mrs Rafter for their artistic talents and efforts in visually displaying 
our students creative artwork, which was amazing. 

 On Friday 19th July, Year 6 children will participate in Interschool Sports held at the 
Sydenham Campus. Softball will be played at Copperfield Secondary College, next 
door to Sydenham Primary School.  

 Don’t forget to attend your Parent-Teacher Interview this afternoon or tomorrow. 
Please remember to thank your child’s teacher for their dedication, time, effort in 
teaching your child, and growing their faith and learning.  

 Next Term, our students will be learning Music, as part of the Victorian Arts 
Curriculum, during Specialists time on either a Monday or Tuesday. 

 
 MRS RENGEY WANTS TO THANK EVERYONE! 

 Thank you everyone for your sincere love at my final Mass last week. 
I was overwhelmed by your thoughtfulness. 

 Thank you to the children for your love of Jesus and learning. Have a 
positive mindset and give your very best at school every day and 
continue being GREAT forever. Continue being kind and caring to your 
friends, family and teachers. 

 Thank you to the families for your love of God and your children. I 
am very grateful for your love of Emmaus and Jesus, and the 
partnership and support through Ministries. 

 Thank you to all the staff for their never-ending dedication and 
commitment to Emmaus families and Sacred Heart Parish. 

 I thank you all for ‘praying, working and sharing together’. I have 
loved every minute of my life as Principal of Emmaus. 

 I will treasure the relationships, the everyday life of Emmaus school 
filled with love, enthusiasm and passion for learning. 

 I will never forget you and I will pray for you every day. 
 Thank you for your thoughtfulness, when we said goodbye. I wish you 
all the very best and many blessing every day. 

 Words in your cards and gifts from children made me cry. 

                                                                                                                               Thursday 27th June 2019 
 

JESUS STAY WITH US FOREVER. 
 

STUDENT FREE DAY TOMORROW, FRIDAY 28TH JUNE & 
STUDENT FREE DAY ON MONDAY 15TH JULY 

STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 16TH JULY. 
 



  On the first weekend back from holidays, there will be BLESSING MASSES 
for Years 5 & 6 students who are preparing for their CONFIRMATION. 

 We encourage familes to attend Mass during the holidays.  
 Please remember to pray for Thomas Sharples who is currently in hospital.  
 On Thursday 25th July, we will be celebrating GRANDPARENTS DAY. Year 

6W will be organising a Mass to celebrate the Feast of St Joachim and St 
Anne, Mary’s grandparents. 

 From 12pm to 1pm, we are inviting grandparents to celebrate the Feast of St 
Joachim and St Anne, by enjoying a cuppa in the hall, as well as, visiting their 
grandchildren’s classroom. This is one of our most enjoyable days at Emmaus. 

 DON’T FORGET PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS today after  school 
from 3.30pm to 7.00pm & Friday 28th June from 8.30am to 12.00 noon. 
Parent / Teacher Interviews for Mrs Sharples’ class & Mrs. Tomics’s class will 
be held early in Term 3.   

 FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE UPDATE 
 Thank you for supporting PYJAMA DAY. We raised $400 and enjoyed 

the day. Fundraising Committtee are very dedicated and give their time.  
 Reminder: Sausage Sizzle & free Crazy Hair Day on Friday 19th July. 
 Email WONDER BOOK IDEA to : emmauswonderbook@gmail.com   
  Submissions for the Wonder book will be open in Term 3 
 Name Pavers (see flyer) All orders must be in by this afternoon.  They will 

be ordered during the holidays and laid in Term 3, near the library.  
 
 CHOCOLATE DRIVE  -  First round of chocolate boxes were handed out 

to most families today. If you did not receive a box today please contact 
the office for Round two.   

  
 
 
 
5kg, 40 cm high 
Box of Favourites.  
Prize goes to the family  
that sells the most chocolates. 
Displayed in office foyer. 
 
                         
 
 

 
 

CHILDREN’S ICT USAGE during holidays and school days:  
PARENTS PLEASE GO THROUGH THESE  

 Children are not permitted to participate in VIDEO CHAT (FACE 
TIME) USING THE SCHOOL MACBOOKS. 

 Children are NOT PERMITTED TO HAVE ITUNES ACCOUNTS on 
their MacBooks. 

 Parents, please monitor your child’s screen time. 
 Year 6 students ONLY  are  permitted to take their MacBook home over 

the holidays and we ask them to take great care of their MacBook. 
 Emmaus children should not use FORTNITE OR  TIK TOK, as these 

apps are only for children over 13 years of age. 

9286.80 

mailto:emmauswonderbook@gmail.com


 ENROLMENTS FOR NEW AND EXISTING FAMILIES 
ARE HAPPENING IN TERM 3. 

IF YOU KNOW OF A FAMILY WHO HAS NOT YET 
ENROLLED THEIR CHILD FOR PREP 2020,  

TELL THEM TO CONTACT OUR SCHOOL OFFICE 
ON 9390 4500 ASAP.  

 Reminder that at least 50% of school fees is to be  
paid by the end of Term 2. 

 WE WOULD LIKE TO SUPPORT YOUR BUSINESS 
 

Please fill out the form below and give us your information. 
 

FAMILY NAME……………………..CHILDREN IN GRADES….……… 
 

NAME OF BUSINESS………………………………………………………. 
 

TYPE OF BUSINESS/SERVICE…………………………………………… 
 

PHONE……………EMAIL………………….……………………………… 
 

                                               YES, please publish our business in the school newsletter  

 We need parents who can help trim branches with their tools.  
Yes, I can help: 
 

NAME…………………………………………………....CHILD’S GRADE……………….. 
 
DAY…………………………………………………………..TIME…………………………. 

JUNE 2019 

27 Parent/teacher interviews  
AFTER SCHOOL 

28 Mrs Rengey’s final day 
Parent Teacher Interviews 

No school for students 

JULY 2019 

15 New Principal, Jackie Byrne starts today 
 
Teachers– ASD Professional Learning 

No school for students 
 

16 Term 3 begins for students 

19 Sausage Sizzle/Crazy Hair Day 

KIDS CRAFT CLASS IN 
TAYLORS HILLL 

Tuesday 2nd July, 10am-
11:30am. 

Make up to 3 projects. 
$18 includes all materials plus 

refreshments for 

kids & mums.  3
rd

 Sibling half price. 

Mums stay while kids craft. 
RSVP’s essential contact Veronika 

on 0409 971 958.  
Limited places, first in best dressed. 

 





Calling all Artists, Writers & Jokesters for our… 

 

 

 
EMMAUS wonder BOOK! 

 
 

Dear families, 
The fundraising team are organising the 2nd instalment of our Emmaus Book Series! We 
ask ALL students and teachers who would like to participate, to provide us with one or 
more of their favourite pieces of work! This can be a story you have written, an art piece 
you have drawn or painted, some favourite jokes you like to tell or even your own poetry!   
Once we have collected all of your pieces, we will bind everything together into a book 
which will then be available for purchase.  

 
 

Work must be submitted via email no later than Wednesday 26
th

 June, to 

emmauswonderbook@gmail.com 
 

 
You will receive a notification email to advise that your work has been received within 24 
hours, if you do not receive this please see the office. 
These books will make a great keepsake for our students and families =) 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, LET’S GET CREATIVE! 
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